
 

 

 

 

 

August 10, 2020 

 

 

 

The Honorable Albert Bryan, Jr. 

Governor of the Virgin Islands 

Office of the Governor 

No. 20-21 Kongens Gade 

Charlotte Amalie, St. Thomas 

Virgin Islands  00802 

 

 

Dear Governor Bryan: 

 

Transmitted herewith, as approved by the Thirty-Third Legislature of the Virgin Islands at 

its Regular Session held on August 10, 2020, is Bill No. 33-0359 - An Act renewing and extending 

the State of Emergency in the Virgin Islands based on the COVID-l9 Pandemic.  This bill addresses 

any timeline gap inadvertently created since the Legislature did not meet before August 9, 2020.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alicia V. Barnes 

 Legislative Secretary 

 

The Honorable 

Alicia V. Barnes 
Secretary 

33rd Legislature 
 

 Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
 36-C STRAND STREET 

 ST. CROIX, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS 00820 

 (340) 773-2424  

abarnes@legvi.org 

            

 

 

  


















